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REPORT 

 

The Department of ECE in association with Bird watching Club, Tirupathi has conducted a 

Guest lecture on Bird Watching and Wildlife Photography on 22.02.2022. The target 

audienceare the students of I B.Tech of Sree Vidyanikethan Engineering College. Students 

were enlightened with enthusiasm and passion towards biodiversity, environmental 

protection and wildlife conservation. The speaker has delivered many new things in bird 

watching. Some of the points are: Bird watching or birding is an observation of birds and is 

a recreational activity of many. “Bird watching is not only an observation of the movements 

of the birds mechanicallywith binoculars or still/video cameras, but it’s a way of connecting 

with nature. This initiative can create awareness among the students, which will, in turn, 

inculcate the passion conserving nature among youngsters. The speaker has given 

information about the rules and precautions tobe taken while going for bird watching and 

photography. Students has interacted with the speaker about the risks of bird watching 

visit and what are the factors to be considered while choosing a camera. The speaker has 

presented video with all his achievements and photographsof the rear birds he captured in 

Seshachalam forest. 
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